Summer Reading for Students Entering Kindergarten

This summer we would like all students entering Kindergarten
in the Fall to read One-osaurus, Two-osaurus by Kim Norman.
This is a counting book about dinosaurs. Please read the book
with your child this summer and practice counting 1-10. We
will do some fun activities with this story when we return to
school in September. Have fun reading this summer!




